
10. BUSINESS UNIT RESPONSES TO BOARD’S PLANNING STATEMENT 2002/03

The Board decided that the schedule with comments received from the relevant Business Units be
received, and that this be discussed at the seminar meeting of 13 February.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


